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Agenda Item 
Item 6. G. - Project/Plan reviews 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
i. I494 Drainage 

The LMRWD was notified that MNDOT is planning a mill and overlay project for Highway 5 near the Mendota 

Bridge.  Staff is working with engineers for the project. to determine if opportunities are available with this project 

to improve stormwater run-off from roadways within the project area.  As staff understands the project currently 

no new impervious surface will be added and the plan is to replace old stormwater conveyances with like. 

ii. City of Chaska - MCES L-71 lift station project 

The permit for water appropriation for this project has been issued.  The engineer has asked the LMRWD for a letter 

stating that the LMRWD does not manage a permitting system and that the LGU is responsible for assuring the 

project complies with LMRWD standards.  Staff is reviewing the projects to see if there are concerns that need to be 

conveyed to the city. 

iii. City of Eden Prairie - Abra Auto Body 

This project appeared on the June agenda.  Manager Raby asked if this project was in the LMRWD.  Staff has 

checked on the location of the project and it appears that it is located in an area that was transferred to 

Riley/Purgatory/Bluff Creek WD.  Staff will inform the city and RPBCWD. 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, July 18, 2018 


